
 
Roebke’s Run will host Area IV Championships 

More Dressage and Schooling Shows added for 2016 season 
 

  Roebke’s Run Horse Trials in Hector, MN has made positive upgrades to begin the 2016 
Eventing season. This year it has been expanded to feature five show dates from May 7 through 
Sept. 4th. 
  Roebke’s Run is proud to announce that it will be hosting the 2016 Area IV Championships July 
8-10. (For qualification details visit our website at: www.schweissstables.com) 
  Prior to this, the first of two added schooling shows begins May 7, followed by Roebke’s Run 
CCI/CIC 1&2** and Horse Trials on June 10-12. After the July 8-10 Area Championships, Roebke’s 
Run Dressage Show is slated for September 3 and Roebke’s Run Eventing Schooling Show will 
take place the following day, Sept. 4. 
  “We felt riders needed the opportunity to practice with young horses, or consider moving up a 
level without having to incur the cost of a recognized show,” said Show Organizer Brook 
Schweiss-Mead. 
  Each year riders are amazed at improvements that take place. This year is no exception. The 
dressage footing has been replaced with ag lime and the announcers building has be relocated so 
that all the rings can be easily seen. The existing gravel road on the cross-country course was 
removed last fall and replaced with grass footing. Twenty-three more electrical RV hookups, for a 
total of 42, have been added along with water and camper rental availability. Additional catering 
refrigerators and freezers have also been added at the concession kitchen. 
  “Chris Revier, a long-time volunteer has been appointed show secretary. She’s doing a 
wonderful job tackling all the FEI paperwork and is a pleasure to work with,” added Schweiss-
Mead. 
  Last summer the organizers of the June 2015 Roebke's Run Horse Trials took a huge step 
forward in once again putting on a great show for riders from throughout the U.S. and some 
abroad taking part on a well-groomed dynamic course, designed by Capt. Mark Phillips. 
  For more information and to see an aerial tour of the grounds go to www.schweissstables.com 
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